
      Kiinteistö Oy Eliel Saarisen tie 41-45 

 

 

Construction of The English school starts 
Site fencing and other preparatory work will commence at the beginning of week 9. In 
addition, temporary traffic management measures will be put in place on the light traffic 
route adjacent to the site.  

Work will continue with site preparation, protection of retained trees, and earthworks. 
Construction is expected to be completed in the summer of 2027.  

The project has been granted building permits 29-0748-23-A, 29-0787-23-A and 29-0791-23-
A.  

The client is Kiinteistö Oy Eliel Saarisen tie 41-45. Haahtela is responsible for the project 
management of the site. 

 

Follow the information on 
the site 

 
QR koodi https://engs.fi/new-school/ 

 

More information: 
 
Project lead    Director    Project lead 
Pasi Kanerva    Petri Vuorinen   Reima Luodemäki 
Kiinteistö Oy Eliel Saarisen tie 41-45  The English School  Haahtela 
0500 686 757    050 3030 368   040 823 2295 
pasi.kanerva@helsingintoimitilat.fi  petri.vuorinen@engs.fi   reima.luodemaki@haahtela.fi 
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